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 Objection

Comments We don't need more fossil fuel. It is against the Government's policy to limit climate change and
achieve zero-carbon in a limited time scale. It is therefore not worth the damage to the local
environment, the use of narrow roads by HGVS, the general noise and light pollution from the flares. It
is sheer madness to allow any more leeway in this pointless project, especially as it isn't even earning
the company any money!

Received 26/09/2020 11:24:54

Attachments


